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King, Andrew

Subject: FW: P/18/002/FUL Green Bay, Bryher

From: Robyn Bennett 

Sent: 23 February 2018 18:02 

To: Walton,Lisa <LWalton@scilly.gov.uk> 

Subject: Fwd: P/18/002/FUL Green Bay, Bryher 

 

Sorry Lisa, I thought I sent this earlier but stupidly hit reply on the forwarded email and sent it to Dan!   

 

Please see my reply below.  Hope you have/have had a good weekend. 

 

Robyn 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Robyn Bennett   

Date: 23 February 2018 at 13:08:36 GMT 

To: Dan Bennett <mail@bennettboatyard.com> 

Subject: Re: P/18/002/FUL Green Bay, Bryher 

Yes, we are happy with the changes and the amended application title.  

 

Thank you for meeting with me and for your help in moving things forward. 

 

Robyn 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On 23 Feb 2018, at 13:06, Dan Bennett <mail@bennettboatyard.com> wrote: 

 

 

 

-------- Forwarded Message --------  

Subject: P/18/002/FUL Green Bay, Bryher 

Date:  Fri, 23 Feb 2018 09:55:50 +0000 

From:  Walton,Lisa <LWalton@scilly.gov.uk> 

To:  Dan Bennett <mail@bennettboatyard.com> 

CC:  Dryden, Craig <cdryden@scilly.gov.uk>, Steph Wade <SWade@exmoor-nationalpark.gov.uk>

 

 

Dear Dan and Robyn 

  

Thanks for dropping in this morning to discuss your application.  This is just to 

confirm that you are amending the current application P/18/008/FUL.  This includes 

your corrections to the red line of the Location and Block Plan and to confirm that 

this is a material change of use of land only for ancillary boat hire use. 
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I have attached the amended plans for your reference and these are now on the 

website here: http://www.scilly.gov.uk/planning-application/planning-application-

p18002  

  

What I need you to do is reply to me to confirm you are happy with the changes and 

that the application title is now: 

  

“A material change of use of land only for ancillary boat hire use”. 

  

Many thanks 

Lisa 

  

Lisa Walton MRTPI 

Senior Officer: Planning and Development Management 

  

Council of the Isles of Scilly, Town Hall, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly, TR21 0LW 

Direct Line: 01720 424351 | Reception: 01720 422000 | lwalton@scilly.gov.uk 
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While we work on a replacement Local Plan for the Isles of Scilly, the Council 

has agreed a partnership with Exmoor National Park Authority for them to 

provide support and advice with the planning work on the Islands. If you 

submit an application or enquiry to the Council, Exmoor Planning Officers 

may progress this work on our behalf. Please be assured that the Exmoor 

Officers are in regular contact, and working together, with Planning Officers 

on the Isles of Scilly so that there is consistency of advice. Any final decision 

on an application will be taken by the Council in the normal way.  

  

 

Please note that the Council may need to disclose this e-mail under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004.The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be 
legally privileged. It is intended for the attention and use of the named addressee(s) and must not be disclosed to any other 
person without our authority. 

If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient or are aware that this e-
mail has been sent to you in error, you are not authorised to and must not disclose, copy, distribute, or retain this message or 
any part of it. This email is not (nor forms any part of) a legally binding contract. E & OE. If you have received this e-mail in 
error please inform postmaster@scilly.gov.uk 

The statements and opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect those of the 
organisations within the Council of the Isles of Scilly or any of it Committees.  


